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         25th September, 2008 

O R D E R

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri V.P. Luthra wherein he has referred to an Article published in Hindustan Times dated 24.6.2008 (Delhi Edition) quoting Dr. K.S. Chadha as saying that it is not mandatory to mention the registration number on prescriptions.
The Delhi Medical Council perused the complaint and written statement of Dr. K.S. Chadha. Dr. K.S. Chadha in his written statement has stated that he has been misquoted by the reporter and that he had expressed his view that machine printing of DMC registration number on prescription pad is not mandatory, it could be stamp printed or hand printed.  He further stated that at his clinic, it is a usual practice to do the stamp printing on prescription by his staff after he has seen the patient.   

As per Regulation 1.4.1. of Indian Medical Council (Professional Conduct, Etiquette and Ethics) Regulations, 2002 “Every physician shall display the registration number accorded to him by the State Medical Council / Medical Council of India in his clinic and in all his prescriptions, certificates, money receipts given to his patients.

In view of the explanation given by Dr. K.S. Chadha that he has been misquoted and he is conscious of the requirement of displaying registration number in prescriptions, no action is warranted in this matter and the same stands disposed. 

 Matter stands disposed.

By the Order & in the name of

            Delhi Medical Council

                         (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

 Secretary
Contd/-

( 2 )

Copy to :-

1. Shri V.P. Luthra r/o. A2/67, Rajouri Garden, New Delhi – 110027
2. Dr. K.S. Chadha, E-36, Rajouri Garden, New Delhi-110027
   (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

   Secretary
